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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Following on from the letter you received last week regarding industrial action, I would like to remind 

you that the school will only be open tomorrow to Year 11 pupils and a small number of pupils in other 

year groups.  The small number of pupils expected to be in school have already been informed.  

 

All pupils not in school are expected to be working from home for the day.  Learning resources have 

been uploaded to Google Classroom and pupils will know how to access these.  Pupils in Years 7, 8 and 

9 will have work to complete in the following subjects: English, maths, science, history, geography and 

MFL.  Pupils in Year 10 will have work to complete in English, maths, and science.  There is sufficient work 

for them to complete and keep them busy for the full day.  

 

Year 11 pupils are expected in, and the day will be used to support them in their core subjects.  Pupils 

have a set of mock exams in three weeks (not counting the half term) and so it is vital that they are in 

school and in these lessons.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the alternative arrangements outlined above, please 

contact the school at info@hollingworthacademy.co.uk in the first instance.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mr R McGinty 

Headteacher  
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